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Dear Parents/Carers of our local community, 
 
Currently, we have a Nursery on site which provides provision to 3-year-old 
children. This is really friendly, fun and beneficial to their learning and 
development in their run up to starting school in our Reception class.  
 
As our 3-year-old Nursery is so successful, we are looking to extend this 
provision by creating a 2-year-old room. This would mean your child is cared for 
by us for two consecutive years prior to them starting in our Reception class, 
when they are the age to start primary school.  
 
There are many benefits to this, including: 
 

 A familiarity of the Dean Field environment, pupils and staff, supporting 
your child with transitions to each class as they grow and develop. 

 A clear, communicative, friendly and familiar relationship can be built 
between staff, you and your child as they embark on their learning journey 
with us. 

 A clear track record of your child’s learning and development very early on 
so support can be put in place in the run up to them starting school.  

 All government funding that is applicable for children aged 2 years old 
would apply. 

 

Before we make a decision to set-up a 2-year-old room we would need to gauge 
the amount of interest from our current and future parents and families within our 
local community.  
 

Therefore, we need your help! 
 

If you are interested in or you know of someone in our local community that would 
be interested in this provision in the future, then please contact the school office 
on 01422 258258 or send an email to admin@deanfieldschool.co.uk to let us 
know. Alternatively, if you have access to our Seesaw app or know someone 
who does then please message Miss Fudge to express your interest. The 
expression of interest deadline will be Thursday 15th October 2020.  
 
We look forward to hearing from you! 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

Mrs F Pether 
Headteacher 
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